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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 001610 
Date 24 October 2017 
 

Letting Agents 

 
Request: 
 
How many fines has your local authority levied on letting agents for breaches of the 
Consumer Rights Act 2015 since it came into force? 
 
The answer is “none” but we have carried out visits and disseminated guidance 
material to letting agents as part of our work under this act. We have carried out this 
work together with our colleagues in Private Sector Housing. So whilst we haven’t 
levied any penalties it does not mean that we have been inactive. 
 

 
 


